
XMX=MXMOCTAMATM 471-8186 

Route 7 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

February 6, 1968 

Mr. Harry Kogut 
2111 N. Mobile Ave. 
Chicago, Ill, 00639 

Dear Mr. Kogut: 

Your letter with the clippings arrived. 

My husband is sway from home at the preseny time, but I am sire he will find the content of the clippings very interesting. He will return them to you after he has had a chance to see them. 

The next book (the fifth) is written but we cannot publish it at this time, although we are hopeful we can arrange to do so without too much delay. 

Thank you for writing. 

P(< 

	 Sincerely, 

Lillian Weisberg 
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